
COUNTY WEBSITE NOTIFICATION OF COMMUNITY MEETING 

THE CONSERVANCY AT JORDAN LAKE CONSERVATION SUBDIVISION 

 

A Community Input Meeting will be held on Thursday, June 3, 2021 from 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 pm to discuss a 

proposed Conservation Subdivision located south of Jordan Lake between Old US 1 Highway and Pea 

Ridge Road. The meeting will be held at the New Hill Community Center (3101 New Hill Holleman Rd., 

New Hill, NC 27562).  Masks and social distancing will be required for all in attendance. 

As an alternative to the in-person meeting described above, a Virtual Community Input Meeting will be 

held on Tuesday, May 18, 2021 from 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 pm on Zoom.  The link for this meeting is: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89620996785?pwd=TlpLNHBENmc4cnFvNkVxVkl6NXpPQT09 

The proposed Conservation Subdivision will consist of approximately 1,573 lots on +/- 1,312 acres with 

lots proposed to be served by County water and private wastewater treatment and discharge system. A 

representative will be available to answer any questions there may be, and all interested parties are 

encouraged to attend to offer feedback. A location of the property to be subdivided, detailed directions 

to the meeting site, and the proposed development plan are available below. Please contact Brad Zadell 

((919) 427-706; brad.zadell@gmail.com) for more information. 

 

 

DIRECTIONS TO NEW HILL COMMUNTY CENTER 
3101 New Hill Holleman Road 

New Hill, NC 27562 
 

Google Maps Address (same location): 3101, New Hill Holleman Rd., Apex, NC 27539 
 

FROM OLD U.S. 1: Turn off of Old U.S. Hwy 1 onto New Hill Holleman Rd (SR 1127) 
heading south toward new US Hwy 1.  Travel southward for approximately .75 miles to 
the Community Center which is on your left just past Town of Apex Fire Station #2. 
 
 
FROM NEW U.S. 1: Take the New Hill Holleman Rd. Exit off of New U.S. Hwy 1.  Head 
Northbound for approximately 3/10ths of a mile.  The Community Center is on your right 
just before Town of Apex Fire Station #2. 
 
 


